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Dear Parent/ Carer,

We will be marking World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. This is a
celebration of the joy and value of books and reading. There will be a
number of activities and competitions for students to enjoy. Please click
here for more information.

OnWorld Book Day, students in Years 7 and 8 are invited to either:

- Dress up as a character from their favourite book (and bring this book into school).

- Bring in a ‘prop’ that matches their book e.g. they bring in a copy of Harry Potter and a wand

Please encourage your child(ren) to take part in this, if they are able to.

There will also be a chance to ‘Drop Everything and Read’ - the whole school will pause for 15 mins to enjoy
a quiet read in the afternoon, whichever lesson they are in. Please therefore ensure your child has a book
with them.

You can find out more information about World Book Day on their website.

Kind regards,

Mr D Griffin
Head of English
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